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SUBJECT: State Concurrence for Revised Ground Water Compliance Action Plan
for the Salt Lake City, Utah UMTRA Project Site

Dear Mr. Metzler:

The Utah Department of Environmental Quality, Division of Radiation Control (DRC) has received
the revised Ground Water Compliance Action Plan (GCAP)for the Salt Lake City, Utah UMTRA
Project Site with your cover letter dated December 31,1998. Because the revised GCAP addresses

all of the State's concems that were discussed in the December 9,1998 meeting between the DRC,
the Department of Energy and MACTEC-ERS, the DRC concurs with the revised GCAP.

We appreciate the opportunity to work with the Department of Energy to resolve ground water
quality issues at the Salt Lake City UMTRA site. If you have any questions regarding this letter,
please contact Rob Herbert at (801) 536-4250.

Sincerely,
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William J. Si cJair, Director J
Division of Radiation Control V\
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Dianne Nielson, Ph.D., Executive Director, UDEQcc:

Kevin Brown, P.E., Director, UDEQ, DDW
Don Ostler, P.E., Director, UDEQ, DWQ
Kyle Kingsbury, P.E., City Engineer, City of South Salt Lake
Jim Park and Mike Layton, NRC-Washington, DC
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